
         

 

 
Local Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Update 
 
The local CIL spending board councillors for Staines and Sunbury convened on 22 
May 2024 to consider local bids recommended for approval. The bids were reviewed 
as follows; 
 

 4th Ashford Scout Group for £10,000 towards the roof replacement of their scout 
building 
Bid approved 
 

 Staines Swimming Club for £22,500 towards disabled access and associated 
improvements to the swimming pool 
Bid approved 
 

 Sunbury Skiff and Punting Club for £5356 towards a store building for the storage 
of the boats 
Bid referred to Shepperton spending board as the location of the storage building is 
in their area 
 

 Spelthorne Borough Council for £11,057.80 towards refurbishment of play 
equipment 
Deferred to enable the applicant to gather more information about options for 
equipment as preferred by the residents 
 
Due to the lack of applications received within Laleham no spending bid rounds were 
suggested to be convened for that area. The next dates for spending board meetings 
will be Wednesday 19th June 2024 for Ashford and Shepperton. The dates of these 
meetings are / have been deferred due to requests from the councillors. 

 


